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PARISH INFORMATION 
 
Mass Times  
Monday to Friday:  10am 
Wednesday evening mass: 7.30pm 
Saturday: Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12noon  
Holy Days: Vigil 7pm & 11am 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri.  
9.00am-1.00pm  
Tel:  01 820 5480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 

THERE IS A SOLUTION GROUP 
– AA 

 
Do you or a loved one have issues 
with alcohol?  Do you want some 
support?  If the answer is yes, you 
are not alone. 
There Is a Solution Alcoholics 
Anonymous Group meetings are 
open to both alcoholics and non-
alcoholics and take place every  
Saturday morning at 11am in the 
Corduff Resource Centre,  
Blackcourt Road, Corduff,  
Blanchardstown, Dublin 15.   
For more information contact  
085 8141164 or go to 
www.thereisasolution.group 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 

Date Parish Envelopes 
1st Collection 
(for Diocese) 

2nd Collection 
(for Diocese) 

03/09/23 
10/09/23 
17/09/23 
24/09/23 

€330 
€477 
€410 
€325 

 

€205 
€150 
€120 
€210 

 

€206 
€110  

€600 (Crosscare) 
€237 

 

Monthly Standing Orders (for Parish):  €395.  Shrines: €235.  
St. Vincent de Paul:  €330. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

ST. LUKE’S CHURCH  
30th ANNIVERSARY 

 
Next Sunday, 8th October, we 
will celebrate the 30th  
anniversary of St. Luke’s 
Church.  This will be marked 
with a special mass at 12pm 
celebrated by Archbishop  
Dermot Farrell followed by a 
reception in Ladyswell School 
hall.   We hope you can all join 
us to mark this very special  
anniversary. 

HAIL HOLY QUEEN  
CONFERENCE 2023   

 
Live on Radio Maria Ireland from 

 2pm on Saturday 7th October.  

 Speakers include Fr. Sean 
Maguire, Fr. Colum Power,  

Cathering McGowan, Fr. Freddy 

 Warner. Radio Maria Ireland can  

be listened to by downloading the 

 Radio Maria Ireland APP,  

Saorview Channel 210 or listen  

live at (01)4373277.  



MINISTER’S ROTA 
 

Rotas for Readers and Minister’s of the 
Eucharist for the month of October can 

be viewed on our parish website 
www.stlukesparishd15.com or on the 

notice board in the church porch. 

THANK YOU 
 
A very big thank you to everyone who  
contributed to and attended  our recent 
Coffee Morning for St. Francis Hospice.  
Thank you to all who helped out on the day 
and donated cakes and goodies and to the 
great generosity of the people of our  
parish.  A grand total of €665 was raised 
for this very special cause. 

GAELSCOIL AN CHUILINN ENROLMENT 
 

Enrolment for Naí Bheaga/Junior Infants opens on 
1st October.  Contact runaí@gsch.ie for an  
application form.  Follow on Facebook, Instagram 
and check out the school videos on Youtube. 

SYNOD NEWSLETTER 
 

Along with our Newsletter today you will find the 
first Synod 2023 Newsletter.  It contains Archbishop  
Farrell’s letter ahead of the Synod in Rome next 
Wednesday 4th October.  The  parish will keep  
parishioners up to date with what is happening in the 
process over the coming weeks. 

BRAVERY UNDER FIRE 
 
A screening of the EWTN docudrama about the life of the 
Servant of God Fr. Willie Doyle SJ will take place  in St. 
Luke’s Church on Wednesday 4th October at 7pm.  This will 
be followed by a brief talk about Fr. Doyle’s Canonisation  
cause, mass and individual blessings with a relic of Fr. Doyle.  
All are welcome. 

Sacrament Dates 2024 
 
Confirmation 
Thursday 25th April    - Ladyswell NS 
Thursday 9th May  - St. Lukes NS 
Thursday 16th May  - Gaelscoil an Chuilinn 
Thursday 23rd May  - Educate Together Schools 
 
First Communion 
Saturday 27th April  - Ladyswell NS 
Saturday 11th May  - St. Lukes NS 
Saturday 18th May   - Gaelscoil an Chuilinn 
Saturday 25th May  - Educate Together Schools 
 
Registration for all Sacraments is now open.  Links can be found on 
the parish website:  www.stlukesparishd15.com.  Closing date for  
registration and submission of Baptismal certs is 30th November. 


